
 
News for Kindergarten 

Dec. 8, 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 

     Our program is Tuesday evening. Drop off your child at 5:45 pm.  We are standing on 
the right side, front.  Please  take your scholar to the restroom before bringing them to  
me.   

    You are invited to the interactive Bethlehem Village that is here at church tomorrow, 
Saturday, Dec. 9, from 5:00- 7:00. Start in the narthex of the church.  Someone will 
direct you which way to proceed.   
       
     Our Christmas Party is at 10:30 on Wednesday.  The scholars will meet in the chapel 
for presentation of Bible Story Books for kindergarten and hymnals for first graders.  We 
will have a Christmas hymn sing at 9:45.  Then back to the room for parties at 10:30.  
Parents are invited. 
 
     You are also invited to Advent services on Wednesdays at 7:00pm.  Dinner is served 
at 5:30 in Pastor’s Bible Class room downstairs in the church.  
      
      We will be reading  book 6 next week still.  We will be continuing with /ch/.  Book 6 
will come home on Monday.  Please read, sign, and return it.   Tuesday it can stay home.  
We will then use book 7 until Christmas break. 
   
   In place of a class gift exchange, we are encouraging a toy donation. 
   Please consider donating to the annual fund at www.oslschool.org/giving. 
 
This week:  
    
Religion:  Jesus is born. 
 
Math:  counting and writing # 0-20, adding 
 
Phonics:  ch 
 
Literature: The Legend of the Candy Cane, Saint Nicholas, The Gingerbread Man, Born 
in a Manger. 
 
Art: The Annunciation by Sandro Botticelli.  We drew nativities. 



 
We continue to spend time practicing for the Christmas program and working on parent 
gifts. 
 
 
 
 
 
Next week: 
Memory: week 17 
Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be Thy name.  Thy kingdom come. 
Thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven. 
 

Math: adding  

Phonics: ch and short u 

Assessments for report cards 

 

In His Service,  

Debbie Armstrong 

 

 
 


